From: Libby Prakel [mailto:libby@ward43.org] 
Sent: Monday, December 09, 2013 4:48 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Gift

Dear Steve,

Today we accepted a tin of popcorn from Commissioner Michael Alvarez and have made it available to the City of Chicago at our front desk. Please keep this for your files.

Thanks.

-- 

Libby Prakel
Chief of Staff
Alderman Michele Smith

43rd Ward 

